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Zine, Natalie

From:
Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 12:22 PM
To: Zine, Natalie
Subject: EX: Petition No. 4661

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi. My husband and I were not able to attend the public hearing for the solar field being proposed off of Jackson dr. In 
Elgin and we are extremely opposed to it. But there is currently a vote going on for it that is going to be put up right along 
my property line in a residential area. I please ask whoever is part of approving this project to reconsider. It will be right 
outside our windows on the one side of our house. Not only do we not want to be looking at solar panels but we are 
extremely worried about our property value, being that it will be right next to our house and come up to our road. We are 
heart broken about this and ask whoever is involved to consider all the homeowners in our area. Thank you! 
 
Thank you, 
Jacqueline Thompson  




